

Chief Executive Officer David Hazlehurst

Senator Hollie Hughes Shadow Assistant Minister for the National Disability Insurance Scheme Shadow Assistant Minister for Mental Health and Suicide Prevention Senator for New South Wales

Senator the Hon Linda Reynolds CSC Senator for Western Australia

Senator Kovacic Senator for New South Wales

For Information: Senator Marielle Smith Chair, Community Affairs Committee

**Dear Senators** 

Thank you for your letters of 20 November 2024 and 6 December 2024 regarding the upcoming spillover Estimates hearing of the Senate Community Affairs Legislation Committee on 12 December 2024. I appreciate the advance notice to assist in our preparation for the hearing.

I provide my assurance that Services Australia will come prepared to table the information requested in your correspondence where possible. As always, officials will endeavour to respond to Senators on the day.

Yours sincerely

David Hazlehurst



6 December 2024